

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

CC

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, December 4, 2006, Number 1569

MESSAGE FROM DENNIS:

To All My Dear Library Friends:

Please excuse the informality of this communication. but I do want to let everyone know that I truly appreciate the great outpouring of sympathy I have received from everyone here at work. I believe that my parents have been re-united in a better place for all eternity. My father had been "lost" on this earth, constantly wondering where his wife could have gone (he was mentally very confused), Now I'm sure that he has found his peace at last.

Thanks again.

TRAVEL UPDATE:

For those of you who drive to meetings/conferences the new rate for business travel is <u>48.5 cents per mile</u>. This information is announced by the IRS and is on the Procurement website. This represents an increase of 4 cents (from 44.5).

INFORMAL FAREWELL FOR ANDREW:

A small farewell reception will be held for Andrew Toulas on WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 13 at 11:30 am in the Library Director's Large Conference Room. Cake and coffee/tea will be provided by the Music Library.

Those of you who have worked with Andrew on the Digital Team or in another daily capacity, who would like to make a small contribution (\$1-\$3) toward an Apple store gift card, please stop by my office. An accompanying greeting card will also be made available at the reception for those who want to sign it. Thanks very much.

--Sincerely, Gisele

CHANCELLOR'S AWARD FOR STUDENT EXCELLENCE:

If you have a hardworking, **student who is a senior** and consistently has been invaluable to you, perhaps you'd like to take the opportunity to nominate this person! Nomination information can be found on the Provost's Office website. Deadline is January 30, 2007.

- Chancellor%27s%20Award%20for%20Student%20Excellence.url